St. Thomas’ School NewsEvents of the Week
Week beginning 
13.6.22
Monday
Music Festival – Ukulele and Guitars
Athletics at Kingsway Park 6.00pm
Tuesday 
Sports Day (see main newsletter)
After school multi skills
Zoom meeting for year 6 PGL at 6.00pm
Wednesday 
Swimming
Sapphire class – ‘The Greatest Show’ 1.45pm and 6.30pm
After school cricket club
Thursday 
After school gardening club
Friday
Sapphire class sponsored walk
New Intake afternoon


10.6.22
Weekly Worship Round up
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This week we focused on how we are all unique, even identical twins can be different. We looked at how the ingredients of bread are not very tasty on their own, but they come together to make something that most of us enjoy. We also compared a vase of flowers – how all flowers with petals, stems, leaves and centres, but different shapes, colours and sizes – in a similar way to how people are different. However, just like the ingredients for bread and the flowers in a vase, people are much better when they work together and use each other’s uniqueness to create something wonderful. God made us to be unique and through his son, we are taught to show respect to each no matter what the differences are between us.

Sports Day
The event takes place on the school field. 
Children form Amethyst, Ruby and Opal classes will compete from 9.15am and children in Emerald and Sapphire classes will compete from 11.15am.
Families are welcome to attend – but please leave dogs at home. 
Although the event does have a competitive edge, we want all of our children to enjoy the morning and have a go at the events.



From the Office…
· Children in Ruby class are going to the Crocky Trail. Information is now available on Wisepay.
· Music fees for last half term are still outstanding. Please check to ensure that you have paid. This half term’s fees will soon be available to pay on Wisepay.
· Please order school dinners by midnight on Sunday.


Our School’s Got Talent
We had a great night on Friday. All of the finalists were amazing and it was very difficult for the judges to decide on the winners. After some deliberation the results were announced.
First place went to Charlie Woodhouse and Sadie Kaczkowski
Second place went to Lily Costello and Megan Williams
Third place went to Maddie Halliday.

I would like to say a huge thank you to all of the children who auditioned, the School Council for setting up the auditions, the Parents Association for planning the finals, Mrs Boyle’s family for providing the PA system and comparing the event and to everyone who came to support our fabulous children.

Attendance Trophy
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Amethyst Class      94.29%
Ruby Class               89.34%
Opal Class                91.67%
Emerald Class         79.68%
Sapphire Class         94.33%
This week the winners are Sapphire class 94.337% – well done!
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